
From: Larry Litten [mailto: larry. litten@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 4:56 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Comment on DE 10-326

I would like to urge the Commission to respond to the request from Granite State/National Grid
for part-night lighting fees (DE 10-326) by requiring that the company permit payment of fees for
changing to part-night fixtures over a period of years and that they make a greater number of
lighting options available (especially LED). Their current proposal is unlikely to achieve as
many environmental and energy-saving benefits as could be achieved with more affordable
payment schedules and more efficient lighting fixtures than they propose to make available.

Thank you.

LaiTy Litten
40 School Street
Hanover, NH 03755


